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SAU/lsc 

April 2025 

 

Dear Parent\Carer 
 
Re: Information Evening for Danbury Camp – Monday 14th - Thursday 17th July 2025 
 
I would like to invite you to the Danbury Camp Information Evening which will be held on Wednesday 14th May 
2025 in the Performing Arts block at The Gilberd School.  The aim of this evening is to provide full information 
on the Danbury Experience and to give parents and carers the opportunity to ask any questions they may have. 
 
The evening is only for parents of children going to Danbury Camp this year.  Students are not required to 
attend, as seating is limited. 
 
The presentation will begin at 7.00pm 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the evening.  If you are unable to attend, please do not hesitate to contact us if 
you have any questions or concerns. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mr S Auton 
Danbury Camp Co-ordinator 
 
sau@gilberd.com 
 

 

 
 


